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Parish School of Our Lady of Kāpiti 

Another full and productive year comes to a 
successful conclusion. 

This is the last newsletter for the year. 
The Board and staff would like to wish you all 

peaceful Christmas celebrations and a pleasant 
restful summer holiday. 

END OF YEAR CELEBRATION MASS  
WEDNESDAY 16 DECEMBER 6.30PM 

We would like parents, family and friends to join us 
along with Our Lady of Kāpiti parishioners to 
celebrate another wonderful year at St Patrick's 
school. 
 
All children are required to be at St Patrick’s church 
by 6.20pm in full school uniform.  Children will be 
sitting together in classes. 

EXCELLENCE & BADGE ASSEMBLY 
3 December 2015 

It was wonderful to see so many parents, family 
and friends at the final Excellence assembly of the 
year.  It was also a privilege to acknowledge the 
many ways our children show the gospel value of 
excellence at school. 
The following students received awards for 
excellence at our special assembly  - 
Rm 4 Georgia Cooper, Karabo Ditlhabi, 

Analise Prakash 
Rm 5 Sofia Baker, Samuel Lemmon, Niamh 

Sibley 
Rm 6 Adam Carberry, Keelan Gedye, Isabella 

Winter 
Rm 7 Nathaniel Barrett, Thomas Chadwick 
Rm 8 Daniel Cooper, Thérèse Mettrick, 

Brianna Stuart-Berrisford 
Madame Picot 
(French) Amélie Hepple, Thérèse Mettrick, Evie 

Walker 
The following students received service badges - 
Academic Dominic Giesche, Keane Gomez, 

Connor Hepple, Ethan McFarlane, 
Brianna Stuart-Berrisford 

Arts Chandraé Alberts, Aidan Cherrie, 
Danni-Lee March, Brianna Stuart-
Berrisford, Terennz Viernes 

Service Joseph Barber, Josie Chadwick, 
Dominic Giesche, Dayna Richardson 

Sports Joshua Banks, Terennz Viernes 
Excellence Brooke Charles, Jasmine Clouston 

The Lesley Duncan Prize for making great progress 
in the study of English in 2015 was awarded to 

Brooke Charles. 

IZAC FROMONT COURAGE AWARD T4 2015 

Dominic Geische was the recipient of this term’s 
award presented by Mr & Mrs Fromont. 



COMING EVENTS TERM 4 2015 

DATE EVENT 

Thurs 10 Dec Coastlands Carols - Jnrs 11.00am 

Mon 14 Dec School Picnic, Kaitawa Reserve 

Mon 14 Dec Y8 Graduation dinner 

Wed 16 Dec End of year and Graduation Mass 

Thurs 17 Dec 
End of Term 4  
school closes at 12noon 

Tues 2 Feb Start of Term 1, 2016 

OUR LADY OF KAPITI PARISH 
CHRISTMAS MASS TIMES 

 
Paraparaumu 

Christmas Eve Vigil 
6.00pm Carols, 6.30pm Family Mass  

Christmas Day 
9.30am Carols, 10.00am Mass 

 
Waikanae 

Christmas Eve Vigil 
8.00pm Carols, 8.30pm  

Christmas Day 
8.00am Carols, 8.30am Mass 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 
Reports are being sent home on Friday.  Take time 
to celebrate your child’s achievements with them.  
Our data and observations indicate that many 
children have made lots of positive progress in their 
learning academically, spiritually, and socially.  
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR 2016 
Each child has an envelope of important information 
they are bringing home today.  Please take the time 
to read and action as necessary. Thank you. 

School Disco 
Thanks SoK for organising this for us. 

Loved the dancing teachers!! 
Love the lights Steve Gedye 

 
Kāpiti College Kapa Haka 
performance at school 
on Tuesday. 

CHRISTMAS ASSEMBLY 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MUFTI AND WHEELS DAY 
FRIDAY 11 DECEMBER 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE FOR LUNCH. 

Children may bring any toy with wheels, including 
roller blades, skates, scooters, bikes and skate-
boards. 

 
Beautiful Christmas tree 

and decorations made by 
the junior school. 


